
Tis the season for giving! 
Thank you for your contributions to
our change drive. This drive allows us
to provide Thanksgiving meals to
families in our school community. 
During this time of year, we also want
to recognize the gifts of time and
support. There are so many ways to
give. We want to teach our students to
ask "What can I do for you?" Raking a
neighbor's yard, reading a book to a
sibling, or gathering items to donate
to a local charity - there are so many
opportunities for our children to
experience the joy of giving. Let's lead
by example, Bulldogs, and continue to
give generously in any way we can.
Woof-woof!

Dr. Moore
Principal 

11/9 - Family Game Night 5-7 p.m.
11/14 - PTO Meeting @3:30 p.m.
11/15 - Interim Period Ends
11/17 - Picture Retakes
11/23-11/25 Thanksgiving-No
School
11/28 - STEM Day 

A MESSAGE FROM 
DR. MOORE CHECK IT OUT!

IMPORTANT
DATES TO KNOW
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Click here to view our district's
updated website

Come work with us! Click here to view  
employment opportunities at NPUSC. 

P: 219-778-2018                                       
E: pamelamoore@npusc.k12.in.us

Principal: 
Pamela S. Moore, Ph.D.                           

https://www.npusc.k12.in.us/
https://www.applitrack.com/npusc/onlineapp/


WHAT IS HAPPENING AROUND ROLLING PRAIRIE?
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Left to right:
Peyton Kist & Sylas Severa






Did you Know - We have a 3D
Printer! Rolling Prairie students

have the opportunity to serve as 3D
Printing Technicians. Each Student-
Tech spends 1 week learning how to

print fidgets for our school. Thank
you to our PTO for their support of
this STEM program by purchasing
the printer for our students. Also,

thank you to our school counselor,
Mrs. Kuczmanski, for leading this

program at our school.



Savannah Magley








Lanie Moore








GET TO KNOW US
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Kindergarten Team
(left to right)
Mrs. Smiley
Mrs. Surma
Mrs. Pavey








2nd Grade Team
(left to right)
Mrs. Cloonan
Ms. Horvath
Mr. Spence
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LA PORTE COUNTY SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA
“AMERICANA!” CONCERT

& 
INSTRUMENT PETTING ZOO

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 5, 7PM/CIVIC AUDITORIUM
SPECIAL OFFER TO ROLLING PRAIRIE ELEMENTARY FACULTY AND

PARENTS
$10.00 TICKETS (REGULARLY $22.00)

STUDENTS ADMITTED FOR FREE
TICKETS AVAILABLE IN ADVANCE FOR PURCHASE AT THE SCHOOL
OR AT THE DOOR THE EVENING OF THE CONCERT.  PLEASE STATE

YOU ARE FROM ROLLING PRAIRIE ELEMENTARY WHEN PURCHASING
TICKETS.

DOORS OPEN AT 6PM
INSTRUMENT PETTING ZOO FROM 6-6:45PM

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!
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November PTO Meeting- Tuesday,
November 14th @3:30 in the Rolling
Prairie Library
If you would like to contact our PTO,
please email them at
rollingprairiepto@gmail.com
Click Here to like our Facebook page
Rolling Prairie PTO-Home Of The
Bulldogs

FAMILY FRIENDLY
SCHOOL

ATTENDANCE 

PARENT TEACHER
ORGANIZATION [PTO] NEWS
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Please click here to complete the Indiana
Department of Education [IDOE] Family
Friendly School survey. 

For the drop down menus, please select:
School Name:
4693 Rolling Prairie Elementary School
School Corporation:
4805 New Prairie United School Corp 

Please know that this survey is
anonymous. We appreciate your input as
we work toward pursuing the Family
Friendly School Designation through the
IDOE. 

Attendance - First Nine Weeks
K-94.16%

1st-95.57%
2nd-95.52%
3rd-96.01%
4th-96.08%
5th-95.45%

4th grade was awarded with a
pizza party!

https://www.facebook.com/RollingPrairiePTO
https://www.jotform.com/210636394920961

